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19 November – Thursday 
Water fun day 

 
20 November – Friday 

Soccer clinic  
 

25 November – Wednesday  
Robotics day 

 
27 November – Friday 

Soccer  
 

30 November – Monday 
PE/Dance afternoon 

 
1 November -  Tuesday 

Year 6 orientation to Wollumbin 
High School  

 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17 September 2020 

      IMPORTANT 

            DATES 

 
Water Fun Day! 

      
The students had so much fun today, the weather was perfect 
for some water activities.  
 

     

 

       

 
 

 

                          

VISION STATEMENT 
Our students are happy, 
literate lifelong learners.  We 
empower them with the 
knowledge, skills and 
confidence enabling them 
to make a positive 
contribution to society. 
Chillingham Public School is 
a great school.  Join us. 

 

SUCCESS THROUGH TEAMWORK 

Chillingham 
Public School 

19 November 2020 
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From the Principal’s Desk 
Perfect weather for a ‘water fun day’ 
 
It was lovely to see all the Kindy 2021 parents last Thursday – thank you for coming along 
even though most of you have already been with us for a while!  We appreciate your 
support. Thank you to the P&C for the lovely morning tea.    
 
As you can see from the front page, the students enjoyed their fun morning of water 
activities.  Thank you to the SRC for helping.     
 
The end has come to our loan of the robotics; so next Wednesday 25 November all students 
will be involved in robotics activities between recess and lunch.  They will get to use the 
robotics and see what other students have been doing with their robotics.     
 
REPEAT Presentation Day will be Wednesday 9 December, starting at 10am – at this stage 
unless there are changes from the Department of Education.  This year however, we are 
asking families to bring a shade cover for themselves and if you have a spare, for others 
who may not have one.  You can put them up in the playground area facing down to the 
covered area where the students and teachers will be. Please come along earlier to set 
your shade covers up.  All covers will need to be up before 10am.    There will be no shared 
morning tea but we encourage you to bring a picnic morning tea for yourselves and your 
family.   Santa will be making an appearance and distributing presents.  PLEASE NOTE again 
– all of this may change if restrictions are brought back.  This information is only to prepare 
you for the different format.    
 
Please start to send items in for the Christmas Hampers – there are only 2 weeks left.  
 
Attached to this newsletter are the absentee letters and family accounts for those who 
either need to complete absences or pay accounts.   Please complete the absentee letter 
and return immediately.  Absentee data is being collected on Monday 23 November.  
School accounts need to be paid before Friday 27 November.  If you are having financial 
difficulties please contact the school so we can best assist you.  
 
 
Vicki Roach 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Merit Award recipients 
Peppa, Sapphire, Calai x 2 , Lily, Noah and Tahlia 

             Beeeees Knees recipients  
Indy, Henry S., Caleb W. and Andre 

 

Random Acts of Kindness recipient 
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Caleb Warne for today 19 
November     

ENROLMENTS ARE OPEN FOR 2021 
at 

Chillingham Public School 
 
 If you know of anyone who may be interested please ask them to contact 
the school on 02 66791 255 or chillingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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ADVERTISING 


